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Septemti®r 27, 2022

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s.  2013, this Advisory is issued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of the concerned

officials/employees.
(visit depedtugegarao. net)

posTponEuENT oF TIE sclnDt}LED TRAINmG-woRxsHop oN TIE
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Relative to the Division Memorandum No.161, s. 2022 dated August 5, 2022
re Training-Workshop on the Enhanced School Improvement Plan (SIP),  please  be
infomed that the conduct of the said activity is rescheduled on October 10-12, 2022
due  to  unavoidable  circumstances.  The  venue  of the  activity  will  be  announced
through separate Memorandum.

Participants to this activity are required to bring the following:
a.   Iraptop
b.   Extension cords, and
c.   Accompushed SIT-AN Template

The SIT-AN Template was shared to all the School Heads through Mr. Edwin
N. Catulin, EPS-SGOD, on June 7, 2022 during the conduct of the Regional General
Technical Assistance on SIP and Documentation of SBM Practices. A copy of the said
template can be downloaded via this link below:

https://bit.Iy/ESIP_WorkshopTemplates
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